
 

 

Committee Reports: 
 
Charity:  Connie Wietrzak presented 2 charities to the membership:  Special Olympics and Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches.  The vote by the membership was for Special Olympics.  Special Olympics will receive the donation of three 
hundred dollars for this quarter. 
 
Golf:  Michelle Higgins reported:  Robin is in charge for February and Barb DiLaura is in charge for March. 
 
Membership:  38 members in attendance.  Annual Dues are 10 dollars and are past due. 
 
Prayer Chain and Box Tops for Education:  Terry Lastowka reported that there were no prayer requests in January.  Box 
Tops for Education can be given to Terry at the monthly meeting or dropped off at her home, 1069 Soledad Way. 
 
Sunshine Committee:  Mary Lou Thelon was presented with a sunshine necklace for her years of service as a sunshine 
representative for the South.  Karen Thorson and Roseanne Kory will be recognized at a later date.  Opportunity available 
for a sunshine representative for West.   
 
Refreshments:  Thank you to Robin Davidson Smith, Pat Lowe, Joan Beeman and Jamie Clark for the delicious treats.  
We are in need of a volunteer to take over the coffee making for our monthly meetings.  Until someone volunteers, there 
will no longer be coffee provided for the meetings.   
 
Social Committee: Thank you for the following events:  Night Golf – Jill Buckley;  Bingo and Ice Cream Social - Connie 
and Dave Wietrzak, Linda and Steve Scamardi, Terri Dailey, Karen and Ed Thuresson. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Feb 16:  No Tap Bowling - 43 people are bowling and 50 people have signed up for dinner.   

Chair = Juliette Testa 
Feb 18: Pour Art Project - Pay when you go but do let Joan know if you are unable to attend.   

Chair = Joan Beeman 
March 14:  Whispering Oaks Dinner – FULL.  Let Patti know if you want to be on a waiting list; if  

there is enough interest, she will try to get a second reservation.  Chair = Patti Beal 
March 24:  Flower Arranging – Chair = Carol Lapp 
April 21:  Tiffany Museum – Chair = Joanne Phinney 
May 7:   Spice and Tea Exchange – Chair = Steph Littlefield 
 
Visit our website for details and sign-ups 
 
Unfinished Business:   
 
Terry Lastowka reported that the audit was complete and the books are in great order.  Thank you to Barb DiLaura for her 
superb record keeping. 
 
 
New Business:   
 
Looking to form a committee to research a decoration theme for the annual neighborhood Christmas holiday celebration.  
If interested in serving on this committee, contact Michelle Higgins.   
 
Next Board Meeting:    Wednesday, March 4 @ 10:00 AM 
Next Regular Meeting:   Tuesday, March 10 @09:30 AM 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:17. 
 
Presentation:  Speaker Steve Waterhouse – Alzheimer’s Disease. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by Karen Thuresson, Secretary 
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